
From: Phil AMOS [mailto:SkillsMaster275@outlook.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, 23 October 2018 7:37 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: RE: AM2014/286 - Supported Employment Services Award  

 
Dear Ammy 
 
It was my understanding , the request for an adjournment to a later date had already been dealt by 
the Commission, following responses from a number of interested parties, and that the 5th & 6th 
November were locked in. On this understanding I had adjusted my diary accordingly. 
 
If the matter is now to be relisted between 28 – 30 November, at this stage I am unable to attend.  
 
With kind regards 
 
Phil AMOS 
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